
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

BY-LAW NUMBER 114-4-2023 COMES INTO FORCE 

 

NOTICE is hereby given by the undersigned that at the regular meeting held November 1st, 2023, the 
Municipal Council adopted the following By-Law: 

 By-Law number 114-4-2023 entitled « By-Law amending the Urban Planning By-Law number 114-1 as 
amended, in order to address, among other things, issues relating to accessory dwelling units, as well as to 
identify specific orientations and actions relating to the latter ». 

The purpose of the By-Law is to address issues relating to the availability and affordability of housing in the 
territory, as well as the availability of drinking water. It is also intended to identify specific directions arising 
from these issues and to associate specific actions with them. 
 
The said By-Law came into force on November 22, 2023, when the certificate of conformity was issued by the 
MRC Brome-Missisquoi. 
 
This By-Law comes into force in accordance with the Law and any person interested who wishes to consult 
the said By-Law may do so at the Town’s office, 11 Principale Sud Street, Sutton, during regular office hours.  
You may also consult the adopted By-Law by clicking on the following link: https://sutton.ca/en/public-notice-
coming-into-force-by-law-number-114-4-2023  

 

Given at Sutton, Quebec, this 8th day of the month of December in the year 2023. 

 

 

Jonathan Fortin, LL.B., OMA 
Assistant Director General | 
Town Clerk and Director of Legal Affairs 


